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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Inviting Suggestions and Objections of the Public and Stakeholders  

On proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 

 

The Commission proposes to amend certain provisions of Punjab State Electricity 

Regulatory Commission (Electricity Supply Code & Related Matters) Regulations, 2014. 

Vide earlier public notice dated 21.03.2020 objections from all the stake holders were 

invited on the aforementioned proposed amendments in Supply Code Regulations, 

2014 on or before 22.04.2020. The date of receiving objections is hereby extended to 

06.05.2020. The date of public hearing will be intimated separately.   

 

                                                                                                            Sd/- 

Secretary 


